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World Book Day
Thursday 7th March 2013
Friday 1st March 2013
Dear Parents and Carers,
Thursday 7th March is World Book Day and Kirkhill is delighted to welcome children’s author Eleanor Hawken to the school for the day.
Throughout the day Eleanor will be holding workshops with our P6 classes and speaking at our assemblies to celebrate World Book Day. The sessions will include Eleanor introducing herself and her books; reading a short section to introduce all the characters; talking about cryptozoology and what it is; doing a fun quiz about whether the children think an animal is real or mythological and after all this the children get the opportunity to create their own characters to share with the class.  She will also be interviewed by our Librarian Pupil Group.
Eleanor has worked as a children’s book editor in London and in Bath and she was also part of the team that established the Bath Festival of Children’s Literature. She loves to travel and has always wanted to write about weird animals that people believe don’t actually exist.
Eleanor’s books are ideal for primary school children and will particularly appeal to the 7-10 year olds. They are written in an accessible diary format with animal fact files and quirky illustrations. They are hilarious fantasy adventure stories with hair raising moments! The children who attend the school book group all loved reading the first book in the series, ‘Sammy Feral’s Diaries of Weird’.
Sammy Feral is a lucky boy. His family run a zoo and he spends his spare time hanging out with orang-utans, crocodiles and snakes.

But his luck has just run out – his entire family have been infected with a werewolf virus and they are all trying to infect Sammy!

Luckily, Donny and Red – a crack team that investigate animals that don’t exist – are on hand to help. Can they stop the evil professor who is determined to take over Feral Zoo?

In book two, ‘Yeti Rescue’, a Mongolian Death Worm turns up at Feral Zoo and needs help as his best friend, Bert the Yeti Chief, has gone missing!
This exciting event has been organised with the help and support of Mrs Sam Brown, a Kirkhill parent who runs our after school book group.  She is also organising for our pupils, if they wish, to purchase a signed copy of one or both of Eleanor Hawken’s books, which are being sold at a special discounted price of £5 each.  Many thanks for arranging this for us Mrs Brown, we really appreciate that you have taken the time to do this for our school.
If you would like your child to purchase a book please send payment (in cash) and the tear off slip below, in an envelope marked ‘Eleanor Hawken Book Money’, with your child’s name and the amount enclosed marked on the outside, to the school with your child from Monday 4th until Friday 8th March.
I am sure you will agree that this is going to be a great day and a memorable way to mark World Book Day 2013.

Yours sincerely

Lesley Menzies (Mrs)

Depute Head Teacher

(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Please return this slip in an envelope with the cash, marked with your child’s name
NAME ______________________________________________

 CLASS ___________
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Please select which book, or books, you would like. The books are £5.00 each.

I would like a copy of Sammy Feral’s Diaries of Weird  ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______ 

I would like a copy of Sammy Feral’s Diaries of Weird: Yeti Rescue  __________     
Amount enclosed £____________
Signed Parent/ Carer __________________________________________________
